
Dear Legacy Families and Partners, 

Thank you for your faithful support of the students and families of Legacy Christian Academy over the 
last several years! Lives have been changed and shaped by the power of God because you have helped 
us provide a place for these young people to learn.

On June 26, we made the final 
payment Dayton Christian School. 
God has provided well over 
$550,000 in the last 4 years to pay 
o� the mortgage and to make 
needed renovations to our campus!  
Because of your investment 
through prayer, financial support, 
and loving on our Legacy students, 
they are able to learn in buildings 
that keep them dry; warmed in the winter and cool when the weather is warm. Each day they get to 
come to school to a place that is fresh and inviting, that encourages them to strive for the best of what 
God created them to be.

We are reminded that our God is the God of answered prayers. 

“Do not be anxious about anything, but in everything by prayer and supplication with thanksgiving let 
your requests be made known to God.” Philippians 4:6

Thank you for your unceasing, prayerful support. This 
past year we have seen students accept Jesus as their 
Savior, Jr Hi kids eagerly sought the opportunity to lead 
in devotions and prayer, several of our young ladies 
participated in a focused Bible study group where they 
could ask important questions and get Biblical 
answers. Our entire secondary school saw God’s 
faithfulness and healing power as Mrs. Brooks allowed 
them to be a part of her journey toward healing from 
her cancer. We have seen so many important answers 
to prayer this year. Please continue to pray for our 

families and faculty/sta� as we begin this new year.

We are also reminded that our God is a God of provision.  

“And my God will supply every need of your according to his riches in glory in Christ Jesus.” Philippians 
4:19. 

God has provided through many people and in many 
ways over the past four years. Many have given 
financially. Others have invested time throughout the 
school year and on work days. Businesses have given “in 
kind” donations that have allowed us to improve our 
classrooms, hallways, gym and overall campus.  With 
your support we have been able to provide a facelift for 
every building as well as the parking lot, new technology 
for student learning and teacher instruction, new 
classroom flooring, new roof and bathrooms in the Arts 
and Worship Center, and the remodeling of the gym and 
new athletic uniforms. God is good!

We are also reminded that our God is a God of love. 
“consider how to stir up one another to love and good works.” Hebrews 10:24

Because of the love you have demonstrated to our students we are able challenge our students to love 
and good works.  The theme for this coming year comes from Hebrews 12:1-2 

“Therefore, since we have so great a cloud of witnesses surrounding us, let us also lay aside 
every encumbrance and the sin which so easily entangles us, and let us run with endurance 
the race that is set before us, fixing our eyes on Jesus, the author and perfecter of faith, 
who for the joy set before Him endured the cross, despising the shame, and has sat down at 
the right hand of the throne of God.”

You have been a part of that great cloud of witnesses. Your faithful support demonstrates to our 
students the strength of God’s community. The most important thing we can help our students to do in 
this crazy world is to set their gaze on Jesus. He is the one who indwells us as believers. He is the one 
who changes us from the inside out. He is the one who brings purpose to our lives in all that we do. 

Will you commit yourself to pray for our students and sta� this coming year? We live in uncertain times 
and our students need your prayers.

Thank you for investing in Legacy and our families through prayer, through financial support, and 
through community.  We are proud to partner with you to glorify God as we educate the next 
generation and develop young adults of character that will become innovative and wise 
world-changers for Christ!

In Christ, 

CHRISTIAN  ACADEMY

God has provided...  Legacy is debt free!



Dear Legacy Families and Partners, 

Thank you for your faithful support of the students and families of Legacy Christian Academy over the 
last several years! Lives have been changed and shaped by the power of God because you have helped 
us provide a place for these young people to learn.

On June 26, we made the final 
payment Dayton Christian School. 
God has provided well over 
$550,000 in the last 4 years to pay 
o� the mortgage and to make 
needed renovations to our campus!  
Because of your investment 
through prayer, financial support, 
and loving on our Legacy students, 
they are able to learn in buildings 
that keep them dry; warmed in the winter and cool when the weather is warm. Each day they get to 
come to school to a place that is fresh and inviting, that encourages them to strive for the best of what 
God created them to be.

We are reminded that our God is the God of answered prayers. 

“Do not be anxious about anything, but in everything by prayer and supplication with thanksgiving let 
your requests be made known to God.” Philippians 4:6

Thank you for your unceasing, prayerful support. This 
past year we have seen students accept Jesus as their 
Savior, Jr Hi kids eagerly sought the opportunity to lead 
in devotions and prayer, several of our young ladies 
participated in a focused Bible study group where they 
could ask important questions and get Biblical 
answers. Our entire secondary school saw God’s 
faithfulness and healing power as Mrs. Brooks allowed 
them to be a part of her journey toward healing from 
her cancer. We have seen so many important answers 
to prayer this year. Please continue to pray for our 

families and faculty/sta� as we begin this new year.

We are also reminded that our God is a God of provision.  

“And my God will supply every need of your according to his riches in glory in Christ Jesus.” Philippians 
4:19. 

God has provided through many people and in many 
ways over the past four years. Many have given 
financially. Others have invested time throughout the 
school year and on work days. Businesses have given “in 
kind” donations that have allowed us to improve our 
classrooms, hallways, gym and overall campus.  With 
your support we have been able to provide a facelift for 
every building as well as the parking lot, new technology 
for student learning and teacher instruction, new 
classroom flooring, new roof and bathrooms in the Arts 
and Worship Center, and the remodeling of the gym and 
new athletic uniforms. God is good!

We are also reminded that our God is a God of love. 
“consider how to stir up one another to love and good works.” Hebrews 10:24

Because of the love you have demonstrated to our students we are able challenge our students to love 
and good works.  The theme for this coming year comes from Hebrews 12:1-2 

“Therefore, since we have so great a cloud of witnesses surrounding us, let us also lay aside 
every encumbrance and the sin which so easily entangles us, and let us run with endurance 
the race that is set before us, fixing our eyes on Jesus, the author and perfecter of faith, 
who for the joy set before Him endured the cross, despising the shame, and has sat down at 
the right hand of the throne of God.”

You have been a part of that great cloud of witnesses. Your faithful support demonstrates to our 
students the strength of God’s community. The most important thing we can help our students to do in 
this crazy world is to set their gaze on Jesus. He is the one who indwells us as believers. He is the one 
who changes us from the inside out. He is the one who brings purpose to our lives in all that we do. 

Will you commit yourself to pray for our students and sta� this coming year? We live in uncertain times 
and our students need your prayers.

Thank you for investing in Legacy and our families through prayer, through financial support, and 
through community.  We are proud to partner with you to glorify God as we educate the next 
generation and develop young adults of character that will become innovative and wise 
world-changers for Christ!

In Christ, 


